




To Whom it May Concern,

I was not aware that I had to record the original approved 
application with the Registry of Deeds, so I am re-applying 
due to this technicality.

I have been running and managing the West Tisbury Inn 
now for three seasons and have been largely successful. I 
have many repeat visitors, am highly rated on Booking.com 
and just received "Premier Host" status on VRBO.

I have made many improvements to the building and 
property in the past three years and will continue to do so. 
My intentions have not changed since my first application 
but my resolve for success is stronger than ever. 

Thank you,                                       Sincerely, Keith E. Bassett

[TRANSCRIBED]
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